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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Thank you Mr. President;  

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes the high level delegation of Republic of Cuba to this UPR session. 
We commend Cuba's prominent role in multilateralism and its consistent and resolute commitment to upholding human rights and engaging with human rights mechanisms.
 
 In the spirit of constructive engagement, Iran recommends Cuba:
 
1-  Continue the country's consistent policy in sharing Cuba's achievements in the fields of science and technology with developing countries,
 
2-  Maintain the call in international forums for the end the unilateral coercive measures against developing countries,  
 
3-  Continue taking effective measures for economic and social development in accordance with national development plans and priorities,
 
Iran wishes Cuba a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President

